WILLINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL
End of term 2017

A final message from Mrs Gallimore
| would just like to wish everyone a lovely summer holiday.
Let’s hope that we get lots of warm sunny weather.

The Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly was a very emotional event
yesterday. It was lovely to see them all confidently perform

. . Important Dates
so well to the whole school and audience of family and

friends. What a talented bunch they are! We all look forward Break up for Summer - 215t July
to hearing about their successes as they move on to INSET DAY - 4th Sept
secondary school. Return to school - 5th Sept
| would like to say a special goodbye to Mr Cooper who is F of WPS meeting - 25th Sept
relocating to Sheffield over the summer. He will be very Disco - 29th Sept
much missed by the staff and pupils, especially for his very Harvest Assembly - 10th Oct
energetic ‘Wake and Shake’ sessions. Y6 Lea Green Visit - 16-18th
Miss Budd is also leaving us today to take up a position in a Oct
nursery. We will all miss her too, and wish her all the best for Break-up for half-term - 20th Oct
her new job. Mrs Robinson began her maternity leave Return to school -30th Oct
yesterday and we are hoping that she has a relaxing summer Year 2 Class Assembly - 3rd Nov

before the arrival of her baby girl. We can’t wait to see her
and the new baby.

Year 6 Class Assembly  -1oth Nov

Year 4 Class Assembly - 17th Nov
| would also like to take this opportunity to thank all parents Disco
for your support during my first year as Headteacher.

- 17th Nov

Year 2 Class Assembly - 24th Nov

Safeguarding KS2 Theatre Trip - 7th Dec
Please see the attached letter regarding summer holiday
support if you have a concern about a child.

Break-up for Christmas - 19th Dec

INSET DAY - 2nd Jan
WOW week Break-up for half-term - 16th Feb
We are planning a theme week for the week beginning 18th Return to school - 26th Feb
September. As part of this, there will be a pirate day on Break up for Easter - 23¢d Mar
Tuesday 19th September to link with the kitchen’s Pirate Day. ool .
Children can come to school on this day dressed as a pirate Return to schoo - gth Apri
(a simple stripy T-shirt will do). Break-up for half-term - 25th May

Return to school - 4th June
Theatre Trips

INSET DAY - 22nd June
We are planning to take Years 1 and 2 to see ‘The INSET DAY n
Gingerbread Man’ at Derby Theatre in December. Years 3-6 S 2otnaune
are already booked in to watch ‘Peter Pan’ on the 7th End of term - 20th July
December. We hope to take Reception to Conkers to see New additions in red

Santa again. | just wanted to let you know in case you were
considering booking panto type tickets for your child.




